
 

Avista Corp. 

1411 East Mission   P.O. Box 3727 

Spokane, Washington  99220-0500 

Telephone 509-489-0500 

Toll Free   800-727-9170 
 

    

 

August 11, 2020 

 

Mark L. Johnson 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, WA  98503 

 

RE: UG-200693 – Proposed Revisions to Avista’s Tariff Schedule 180 – Do Not Re-Docket 

 

Dear Mr. Johnson, 

 

On July 30, 2020, Avista Corporation, dba Avista Utilities (“Avista” or “the Company”), 

filed proposed modifications to tariff Schedule 180 “Meter Reading and Billing Practices.” After 

discussion with Commission Staff the Company proposes to extend the effective date of the 

proposed tariff revisions to September 7, 2020 in order to provide at least 30 days from when the 

customer notice was mailed to affected customers and when the tariff goes into effect.  

 

Please direct any questions regarding this filing to me at 509-495-2782 or 

shawn.bonfield@avistacorp.com. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/Shawn Bonfield 

 

Sr. Manager Regulatory Policy and Strategy 

Avista Utilities 
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